
 

 

 
 

Mexico Global Compact Companies Elect Two New 
Representatives in General Assembly  

 
 

 
The Board of Directors of the United Nations Global Compact shares the mission and 

determination to promote the #TenPrinciples and sustainability. 
 
 
The Global Compact Mexico held its General Assembly on February 8, 2024, during which the 
results report for the year 2023 was presented and through a vote the representatives of the 
companies participating in the initiative elected two new members, appointing Grupo Herdez 
and Orbia on the Board of Directors. 
 
The Assembly allows the participating companies to learn about issues relevant to the Local 
Network, while serving as an instrument of transparency in its operation. In its second edition, 
members of the governance committee made a call to action highlighting the importance of anti-
corruption business practices. 
 
"I am convinced that companies that join and take advantage of the Global Compact Mexico 
offer, strengthen their business model and reach a higher level of maturity in sustainability. Our 
promise is to increase the collective impact of companies by internalizing the Ten Principles of 
the Global Compact, enabling companies to meet the Sustainable Development Goals," said 
Carlos Mendieta Zerón, Chairman of the Board of Directors of Global Compact Mexico. 
 
On the other hand, Mauricio Bonilla Padilla, Executive Director of Global Compact Mexico 
presented the summary of the 2023 results and added "We have had 655 new companies in the 
last 5 years, today there are already 824 participating companies. We are pleased and 



 

 

 

motivated to have companies so committed to sustainability and I invite them to continue 
accelerating and amplifying actions in the face of global challenges through ambitious goals." 
 
Following the election and active participation of the participating companies, the new members 
of the Board of Directors are: 

• Andrea Amozurrutia | Grupo Herdez 

• Tania Rabasa Kovacs | Orbia 

 
They join the existing members who are: 

• Andrés Albo | Citibanamex 

• Cecilia Herrera | Xignux 

• Eduardo Bohórquez : Transparencia Mexicana 

• Fernando Nava | Softtek 

• Francisco Santini | Ripipsa 

• Guillermo Garza | Arca Continental 

• Inés Saenz | ITESM 

• Juan Carlos Pardo | Nestlé 

• María Esther Delgadillo | Scania Mexico 

• Mayra Fristche : Granjas Caroll 

• Peter Grohmann | UN Mexico 

• Tania Mijares García : Bustamante + Freyre 

The appointment of new representatives to the Board of Directors is an opportunity to innovate 
and strengthen the roadmap of the Global Compact Mexico based on the values of the United 
Nations Global Compact and its Ten Principles. 
 
Global Compact Mexico is an initiative that brings together more than 820 companies to 
generate a positive impact through their operations and supply chain. The organization has 
established itself as the world's largest sustainability initiative driving tangible and measurable 
results. It offers training, acceleration programs, conferences and events focused on addressing 
the world's most pressing challenges such as climate change, decent work and reducing 
inequality. 
 
Click here to see who is on the new Board of Directors. 
 
Click here to view the original release in Spanish. 

https://pactomundial.org.mx/gobernanza/
https://mexico.un.org/es/260410-empresas-del-pacto-mundial-m%C3%A9xico-eligen-dos-nuevas-representantes-en-asamblea-general

